
March 13th, 2020 

BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 

                                                                                     
Social Committee event planner, Janie Meacham                     New Member to Social planning committee, Fran Schumaker 
 

 
The Bocce Club is proud to welcome, Fran Schumaker to its Social Planning Committee.  Along with 
Janie Meacham and Barbara Orlando, this now formed trio, will plan all the social functions for the 
bocce club in 2020.  All three ladies have experience and background in food service and social events. 
They promise to do their best in planning and presenting you great social experiences, at affordable 
prices. 
 
Next week the Beginners Tournament photos and results!!! 
 
Spring Round Robin signups begin next Friday, March 20th at 8 AM.  Available times/dates are on a first 
come basis.  Captains, make sure to reserve your days/time by getting your timestamp online at 
www.villagesbocceclub.com or email Tony Orlando at tonyorlando49@yahoo.com.  Individuals can sign 
up anytime, online or at the kiosk at the bocce courts.  Questions call Tony at 408-799-9668 or Marty at 
732-306-2823. 
 
Week one of the Mixer has completed and the teams are getting acquainted and starting to gel as a 
team.  I see practice in everyone’s future, and it will definitely pay off, with commitment to your 
individual teams.   
 
Tip from the Courts: 
The player benches (located at each corner of the courts) are for “players only” during 
game/tournament play. 


